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HAMLET PLANNING CONTINUES IN EAST HAMPTON TOWN 
 

There's still time to share your ideas for improving 
Montauk and East Hampton's infrastructure.  
 
East Hampton Town has completed the first round 
of public meetings for the Hamlet Plans, a year-
long project focused on fixing legacy issues in our 
commercial centers -- Downtown Montauk and 
the Docks, Amagansett, Springs, Wainscott and 
North Main Street in East Hampton. But there is 
still time to get into the mix by emailing your ideas 
to: EHHamletStudy@gmail.com 
  
More information on the Hamlet Plan process, 
important meeting dates and details about what the study covers can be found on the East Hampton Town 
website. 
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Looking forward, after residents' ideas and concerns have been collected, the consultants and community 
members will map out ways on how to achieve those goals.  There are further meetings, or "charette's" 
intense, multi-day workshops - scheduled in May (Springs, Wainscott), June (East Hampton, Amagansett) 
and September (Downtown Montauk, Montauk Harbor) which will also include the community.  
Everyone has a voice in this process.  Please participate. 

URGENT CALL FOR WIND ENERGY 
 

LIPA will soon decide on proposals to satisfy the growing energy 
needs of the East End of Long Island. LIPA has the authority to 
choose dirty, fossil fuel power technologies or clean energy 
such as wind, solar, battery storage and more.  
 
Governor Cuomo plays a big role in LIPA's decision as he directs 
the overall energy policy for NYS and appoints the majority of 
LIPA trustees. If LIPA chooses fossil fuel instead of clean energy, 
East Enders will be stuck with polluting and expensive fossil fuel 
generators for decades. 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 
 

DONATE OR BECOME A MEMBER OF CCOM 

Without your support, we wouldn't be able to do what we do.  CCOM is a 501 (c)(3) environmental 
non-profit founded in 1970.  We are 100% funded by donations from supporters like you.  
Please consider making a donation today at PreserveMontauk.org. Annual memberships begin at $35. 

     

  

 


